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Terrie D. Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Emergency Exercise 

Hi Terrie,

I'm sorry for the delay in sending you this email! It would be great to have representatives from your team attend 
next week. On Wednesday, it will be at PG&E at 245 Market. We will be activating the Emergency Operations 
Center. On Thursday, it will be at the Cow Palace and the focus will be setting up a base camp. The second day 
will be interesting but the focus on that day is not on exercising parts of the EOC such as the Joint Information 
Center and the Liaison efforts. I'm happy to send you more information or please call me to discuss. My cell is 
415-828-5765.

Thanks,
Meredith
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